File No. DOIA 1819-1185

Geoff Merryweather -
fyi-request-9560-5b48e65c@requests.fyi.org.nz '

Dear Mr Merryweather

Thank you for your email of 11 February 2019 requesting the following under the Official Information
Act 1982 (the Act):

* Can you please provide the supporting documentation, calculations, reports or correspondence
between the parties supporting the conclusions of Determination 2018/55 !

I am writing to notify you that the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment is extending the
timeframe for its response to your request under section 15A(1)(b) of the Act, as consultations
necessary to make a decision on the request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be
made within the original timeframe.

We will now respond to your request on, if not before, 9 May 2019, which is an extension of 40 working
days. |

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision on this
request, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found at:
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

w

Jan Morison
Team Leader, Ministerial Services

Corporate, Governance and Information
15 Stout Street, PO Box 1473, Wellington 6140 New Zealand |
E info@mbie.govt.nz T +64 4 472 0030 |

. W www.mbie.qgovt.nz F +64 4 499 0969 or +64 4 473 7010




